
 

Spring 2017 

Owners meeting is set 

for March 28 at DeSmet 
 

The 2017 Aspenhof spring owners meeting will be Tuesday, 

March 28, at 7 p.m. at the DeSmet High School Theater. New 

hangtags will be distributed and Trustees will update cabin owners 

on a variety of issues. 

DeSmet, site of last year’s spring meeting, is located at 233 North 

New Ballas Road. The school can be accessed off Ladue Road. 

Danny Hommes, Trustee in charge of security, will hand out 2017-

18 hangtags 30 minutes before and after the meeting. Owners must 

be current on their assessments to receive tags. For those who 

cannot make the meeting, tags will be available at the beach on 

Saturday mornings in May.  

Cabin owners also will have the opportunity at the meeting to 

volunteer for various tasks during the 2017 Aspenhof Regatta. A 

sign-up sheet will be available.  

                                              * * * 

Purple Martin houses going up on Sunday 
Come one, come all to a bird house-raising Sunday (March 12) at 

10 a.m. Volunteers will be erecting the Purple Martin houses for 

the warm seasons. Meet at the maintenance shed. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


